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regulation of retail

I don’t think the leverage should be changed it will make alot of traders go overseas with there accounts. Unregulated dealers
from around the world will thrive on it. US will cost itself millions of dollars in trade revenue, not to mention jobs lost.
Please think about it. ID. Rin 3038-AC61, RG.


